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21 Ways to Engage With the Library in 2021 
With a new year consider new ways to enhance your 
experiences with Scottsdale Public Library (SPL). 

Listed here are 21 possibilities for you to consider for this 
new year, 2021: 

1. Read something from the Local Authors Collection 
2. Invite a friend to become a Friend of the 

Scottsdale Public Library (FSPL) 
3. Look at your check-out receipt to see how much 

money you save by using the library; then 
consider donating a percentage of those savings 
to FSPL 

4. Visit SPL and/or its website every 21 days; there is 
so much to explore 

5. Check out 21 (or more) materials from an SPL 
branch in 2021 

6. Attend an SPL program virtually or on-site (when 
available) 

7. Read something by a new-to-you author 
8. Participate in a Friends activity 
9. Register for Birdies for Charity (see page 3) and 

support FSPL through the Waste Management 
Phoenix Open in February 

10. Visit an SPL branch you don’t usually visit 
11. Thank a librarian for a job well done 
12. Download some music from SPL, which you can 

keep 
13. Browse through the art exhibits at Civic Center 

and other branches 
14. Make a donation to FSPL on Arizona Gives Day on 

April 6, 2021 
15. Participate in an SPL on-site or virtual book club 
16. Give a gift of FSPL membership to someone you 

know 
17. Make a purchase in an SPL shop 
18. Fill out an SPL comment/suggestion card 
19. Download a favorite magazine from SPL; it is yours 

to keep 
20. Experience a book in a format that is not your 

usual ‒ e-book, audio, DVD movie, book 
21. Give of your time and treasure to SPL and FSPL 
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In the Loop: A Note from the Library Director 
By Kira Peters: Director, Scottsdale Public Library 

SPL has much to look forward to in 2021 and we are working hard to achieve some very 
specific goals to better serve the public. 

One significant goal I want to focus on and share with our Friends members is the 
future opening of a self-service library model called the Pony Express@ Appaloosa 
Library. Consider this an exclusive sneak-peak to a new library service model. 

As many of you may already know, due to the direct challenges and impacts of 
COVID-19, the Appaloosa Library building has been closed since March 2019 when the pandemic hit 
Scottsdale. 

While we continue to provide access to library materials at the 
Appaloosa drive-thru (we do this at all of our branches and offer 
curbside pick-up at Civic Center), we have had to keep Appaloosa closed 
to in-person patron visits. 

With the installation of technology, this self-service library model that 
we have named The Pony Express@ Appaloosa will allow access to the 
Appaloosa library when we are unable to have library staff on the main 
floor of the building. 

Safety measures will be followed to 
ensure public safety (COVID-19 health 
and safety guidelines will be enforced) 
and we will have security procedures in 
place to keep the library and library assets 
secure. 

There will be a comprehensive application 
process. Approved users must have a 
Scottsdale Library card in good standing to use this self-service option at 
Appaloosa. 

Again, this is a sneak-peak for our FRIENDS. Once the installation and 
procedures are complete for the Pony Express@ Appaloosa the library 
will launch a marketing campaign to the public about this unique and 
exciting way to provide library access during a time of much uncertainty. 

On behalf of the Scottsdale Public Library Team, thank you for your 
continued support of library services. 
  

2 



Winter 2021 
 

FSPL Shoots for the “Green” at Phoenix Open 
Thunderbirds Charities is once again hosting the Waste Management Phoenix Open at TPC Scottsdale, and this 
year you can “feather the nest” of FSPL by participating in Birdies for Charity. 
 
To support SPL, wing your way to ​http://birdiesforcharityaz.com​ and click the orange Donate Now button. 
There are two options to pledge by 5pm on Sunday, February 7: 
 

1. Pledge a nominal amount (e.g. $.01) for every birdie made by a 
golfer during the tournament. There were 1,473 birdies made at 
the 2020 WM Phoenix Open. 

2. Make a flat donation (min $20). 
 
Make sure to enter Friends of the Scottsdale Public 
Library when prompted for your charity. After the 
tournament, you’ll receive an invoice from Thunderbird 
Charities to pay by check or credit card. 
 

There is a matching-bonus opportunity if we raise at least $500 in 
donations, so share the link with all your friends and golf lovers 
everywhere. 
 

Shop at Fry’s … Benefit the Library 
If you shop for groceries at Fry’s, you can link up your Fry’s Rewards card 
with FSPL and reward SPL on every food purchase. Here’s a step-by-step 
process to participate: 
 

1. Visit ​https://www.frysfood.com/account/create?redirectUrl=​ to 
create a Fry’s Digital account. This is separate from the VIP card 
number you likely already have, which is tied to 
your phone number. 

2. When filling out the form, you'll see a space to 
enter your VIP card number (or your Alt ID if you 
type in a number instead of scanning your card at 
check-out) and link your existing Fry’s Rewards 
account. 

3. Once logged in to your account, click Community Rewards: 
https://www.frysfood.com/account/communityrewards​. 

4. Enter the organization QG941 when asked for your charity, which 
is the code for the Friends. You only have to do this once. 

 
Visit ​https://www.frysfood.com/i/community/community-rewards​ to 
learn more. Thanks, in advance, for helping to support FSPL.  
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Fun & Games: Crossword Puzzle 
Please enjoy this Library-themed crossword puzzle. For all teal clues, the answer is the last name of an author 
who has won the National Book Award more than once. 
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Airtime With an Author​ Showcases Karen Odden  
On Wednesday, November 18th a small group of FSPL members gathered on the Appaloosa Library patio for a 
socially-distanced presentation from Karen Odden, a best-selling Scottsdale author. 

Odden shared insights about her most recent book, ​A Trace of Deceit​, as 
well as her writing process. In a presentation developed specifically for 
FSPL, she shared personal information that led her to become a writer, 
as well as historical photos and other examples of her research that 
enhance the authenticity of her novels. 

Odden received rave reviews 
about her presentation, and we 
were so lucky and pleased that she 
put on her mask and ventured out 
to share. What a delightful 
afternoon! 

Look for the next ​Airtime with an Author​ in late winter/early spring. 
Information will be sent via email, and the group will likely be limited in 
size. 

Watch for the announcement, as you wonʼt want to miss out on this 
special experience exclusively for Friends members and their guests; this 
is a great way to use your Friends guest passes. 
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